
32 Barrington Close



32 Barrington Close   Taunton, Somerset, TA1 4YD

Taunton 2 Miles

A beautifully presented
modern link detached house
situated in this sought after
area.

• Modern Link Detached House

• Fitted Kitchen / Dining Room

• Sitting Room

• Three Bedrooms

• Gardens to Front & Rear

• Garage & Off Road Parking

• Gas Central Heating

• Double Glazing

Guide price £275,000Guide price £275,000Guide price £275,000Guide price £275,000

SITUATIONSITUATIONSITUATIONSITUATION

Barrington Close is situated in the highly
sought after residential area of
Galmington. This is very well placed for a
wide range of amenities which include a
small shopping centre with a Tesco
Express, a church, doctors' surgery and
Musgrove Park Hospital. A bus service
provides regular transport to the town
centre and the hospital and for travellers
Taunton has an intercity railway station
and access to the M5 motorway at
Junction 25.

DESCRIPTIONDESCRIPTIONDESCRIPTIONDESCRIPTION

32 Barrington Close is a well presented
and modern link-detached house with
well proportioned accommodation
arranged over two floors.

ACCOMMODATIONACCOMMODATIONACCOMMODATIONACCOMMODATION

The accommodation comprises an
entrance porch with double glazed door
leading to an entrance hallway. There is a
turning staircase to the first floor and a
door to the downstairs cloakroom with
WC, wash hand basin, dado rail and
window. The sitting room has a front
aspect double glazed window and fitted
gas fire with a door leading to the kitchen
/ dining room. The kitchen was re-fitted
in 2006 and is a shaker style with wall
and base units including an integrated
fridge, electric oven, gas hob and
integrated extractor hood. There is a
concealed gas fired boiler, plumbing and
space for a slimline dishwasher, space
for a washing machine and a double
glazed door leading out to the rear
garden.
 
On the first floor, there is access off to
three bedrooms. The master bedroom
has a triple fitted wardrobe and a front
aspect window. Bedroom two has a rear
aspect window overlooking the garden.
Bedroom three has a front aspect
window and a door leading to the airing
cupboard. The bathroom is fitted with a

matching suite comprising of a panelled
bath with fitted electric shower, wash
hand basin and WC.

OUTSIDEOUTSIDEOUTSIDEOUTSIDE

There is off road parking for one car with
access to an attached single garage with
up and over door, light and power. The
front garden is laid to lawn with planted
borders. There is a gate leading via the
side of the house to the rear garden,
which has a deep paved patio area and
is predominately laid to lawn and
enclosed by wooden fencing panels with
a variety of shrubs and trees.

AGENTS NOTESAGENTS NOTESAGENTS NOTESAGENTS NOTES

The house includes some recently fitted
carpets, gas central heating and UPVC
double glazing.

DIRECTIONSDIRECTIONSDIRECTIONSDIRECTIONS

Proceed out of Taunton along Trull Road.
At the mini roundabout take the second
exit and proceed onto Galmington Road.
Take the left hand turning onto College
Way and proceed for a short while and
then turn right onto Queensway. Take a
left onto Horts Road, which links onto
Barrington Close. The property can be
identified by a Stags "For Sale" board.

PROPERTY MEASUREMENTSPROPERTY MEASUREMENTSPROPERTY MEASUREMENTSPROPERTY MEASUREMENTS

Sitting Room: 15'1 x 12'10
Kitchen / Dining Room:16'3 x 9'
Bedroom One: 14'6 x 9'
Bedroom Two: 10' x 9'9
Bedroom Three: 10'6 x 7'1
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